
Bunnies =  Leila Fagan 

Owls =  Alfie Moss 

Reception =   Willow Mullin-Talbot 

Class 1 =   Xander Haugh 

Class 2 =   Rose Whittle 

Class 3 =  Marshal Goldie  

Class 5 =     Lily Aspinall 

Class 6 =     Tom Ingham 

Please find attached a letter from Public 
Health, who now strongly recommend 
that when a child is living with someone 
who has Covid-19, they should also    
isolate initially and DO NOT attend 
school until a negative PCR has been taken 
(done 3 to 5 days after the positive household 
member).  

I think this advice is very sensible especially in 
light of the amount of cases we have seen       
recently. We have now had 50 cases over the 
past 2 weeks across classes Rec, 1, 2, 3, 4 and 
6.  

This step will help us manage our current Covid 
outbreak and we thank you for your support in 
this matter.  

Home learning can be provided for children 
whose parents decide to keep children with a 
linked case away from school. Please let us 
know if you would like this home learning.   

Wednesday 13th October 2021 

Don’t forget the 2nd parents 

online safety session will be held 

tonight at 6pm for just 45 mins. A 

link will be text today so you can 

join this really important session. 

You can still join if you missed the 1st session.  

For showing our values of Love, Hope, Perseverance or Honesty 

Bunnies =   Abel Stewart Coxon 

Owls =   Connie Wood 

Reception =   Freddie Gilbert 

Class 1 =    Poppie Pickering 

Class 2 =   Ollie Fish 

Class 3 =  Poppy Ormerod 

Class 5 =  Will Kelly 

Class 6 =   Lyra Roberts 

This Week’s 

Stars 

 READER OF THE 

WEEK 
For children who consistently read 

at home. 

Reception =   Tobias Diggle  

Class 1 =  Isla Fish 

Class 2 =   Hadi Waseem 

Class 3 =   Emily Rose Wood 

Class 5 =  Finn Abbey  

Class 6 =   Edward Garnett 

Postponed Parents Evening 

As we continue to work with our 

Covid Outbreak Management Plan 

we have decided to postpone      

parents evening. Our teachers 

would still love to do it face to face and we believe it is 

really important to invite you in to discuss your child’s 

progress. We are hoping if the cases settle down we 

will be able to do a face-to-face parents evening on 

the 15th & 16th November. Thank you.  

Virtual PGL Parents Info Night 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 

We will hold an information sharing evening for       
children in Year 6 (and their parents) who are attend-
ing PGL. This will be done on ZOOM and a link will 
be shared with Year 6 parents next week. A kit list 
and medical forms will also be sent home next week. 
Thank you.  


